
 

 

 

***Notice of Cancellation*** 

 

BALBOA PARK COMMITTEE 

 

The Thursday, March 4, 2010 Balboa Park Committee meeting has been cancelled due to 
a less than 72 hour posting time as per requirements of The Ralph M. Brown Act, State of 
California. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting is Thursday, April 1, 2010. 

If you have any questions, please contact staff representative Bruce Martinez, Balboa 
Park District Manager, at 619-235-1124, or Susan Lowery-Mendoza, Balboa Park 
District Manager at 619-235-1106.  


